
Spring 1     Year 6

Reading Writing Maths

Science Computing History

PE French

Art Music Jigsaw

World Religion

Text: When the Sky Falls 
Inference and feelings
Understanding
vocabulary 
Non-fiction texts 

Write narratives, non-
fiction and poetry
Choosing vocabulary
for effect and cohesion
Using a wide range of
punctuation

Ratio 
Algebra
Multiply decimals

Use symbols to represent a
simple electrical circuit
Make bulbs brighter and
buzzers louder in a circuit
Compare variations in an
electrical components
function

3D modelling
Use Tinkercad to to design
a name tag
Online safety: Online
reputation

‘Living a Faith’ through
the question, ‘What is
identity?’

Develop agility, balance
and coordination 

Study and create our
own pop art

Explore the theme,
‘Celebrating Differences’

Study the music of
South America 

Learn how to say what
we’re wearing in French  

What we will learn
this half term

Study the Transatlantic
Slave Trade
Use historical sources
Learn about The Abolition
Movement


